M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
February 8, 2016
RE:
SFCC Offer of Assistance

We are requesting the Board accept the offer of assistance from The School Facilities Construction Commission (SFCC).

The Offer of Assistance is in the amount of $28,291.


I recommend the approval of the offer of assistance, as presented.
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
